
From: Austin Yang 
Sent: 2/23/2012 5:01:41 PM 
To: Yip-Kikugawa, Amy C. (amy.yip-kikugawa@cpuc.ca.gov) 

Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7); 
Cc: Johns, Christopher (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=CPJ2); 

bcragg@goodinmacbride.com (bcragg@goodinmacbride.com); 
bmcc@mccarthylaw.com (bmcc@mccarthylaw.com); Jordan, Lise (Law) 
(/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=LHJ2); Halligan, Julie 
(julie.halligan@cpuc.ca.gov); marcel@turn.org (marcel@turn.org); 
jmalkin@orrick.com (jmalkin@orrick.com); martinhomec@gmail.com 
(martinhomec@gmail.com); DNg@semprautilities.com 
(DNg@semprautilities.com); smeyers@meyersnave.com 
(smeyers@meyersnave.com); Cagen, Robert (robert.cagen@cpuc.ca.gov); 
StephanieC@greenlining.org (StephanieC@greenlining.org) 

Bcc: 

Subject: RE: 1.11-02-016 (PG&E Recordkeeping) - Status/Prehearing Conference 

ALJ Yip-Kikugawa, 
Thank you for sending out this email. The City and County of San Francisco believes that it is 
necessary to review the CPSD report before making a determination as to whether a PHC will be 
necessary. To this end, perhaps it makes sense to schedule a PHC for March 8th or 9th with the 
understanding that intervenors may contact you once the CPSD report has been published to confirm 
whether the PHC is necessary. 
Thank you, 

Austin M. Yang 
Deputy City Attorney 
City Hall, Room 234 
1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place 
San Francisco, CA 94102-4682 
Direct: (415)554-6761 
Fax: (415)554-4757 
E-mail: austin.yang@sfgov.org 

The information in this email is confidential and protected by the attorney/client and/or work product 
privileges. If you received this email inadvertently, please permanently delete it. 

From: "Yip-Kikugawa, Amy C." <amy.yip-kikugawa@cpuc.ca.gov> 
To: <StephanieC@greenlining.org>, <marcel@turn.org>, <dng@SempraUtilities.com>, "Halligan, Julie" 
<julie.halligan@cpuc.ca.gov>, "Cagen, Robert" <robert.cagen@cpuc.ca.gov>, <austin.yang@sfgov.org>, <BKC7@pge.com>, 
<cpj2@pge.com>, <lhj2@pge.com>, <JMalkin@Orrick.com>, <bcragg@goodinmacbride.com>, <smeyers@meyersnave.com>, 
<bmcc@mccarthylaw.com>, <martinhomec@gmail.com> 

Date: 02/23/2012 10:31 AM 

Subject: 1.11-02-016 (PG&E Recordkeeping) - Status/Prehearing Conference 

SB GT&S 0356293 
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All, 

At the January 12, 2012 Prehearing Conference, interveners had expressed 
an interest in holding a PHC after CPSD had filed its report on March 5, 
2012 and prior to the filing of intervenor testimony on April 5, 2012, I 
would like to know whether any parties have issues/concerns that they 
would like to discuss at a PHC. If so, please contact me by close of business 
today, as I would like to schedule the PHC the week of March 5, 

Thank you, 
ALJ Yip-Kikugawa 

Amy C. Yip-Kikugawa 
Administrative Law Judge 
California Public Utilities Commission 
(4151-703-5256 
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